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Dates for your diary Autumn Term 

19th Oct 
Grounds Force Day 9.30 

a.m. 

20th Oct 

Deadline for ordering a 

school photograph for 

free delivery to the 

school 

23rd Oct 
Y5 Celebration of Work 

3.15 p.m. – 4.00 p.m. 

24th Oct 
Y4 Celebration of Work 

9.00 a.m. – 9.30 a.m. 

24th Oct 
Y3 Celebration of Work 

3.15 p.m. – 4.00 p.m. 

25th Oct 
Non-Uniform and 

Harvest Festival Day 

31st Oct 

Y6 Deadline for applying 

for a Secondary School 

place 

28th Oct – 1st 

Nov 
Half Term 

4th Nov INSET Day 

5th Nov 
Teacher Consultation 

Meetings (virtual) 

7th Nov 
Teacher Consultation 

Meetings (in person) 

8th Nov Y4 PGL Instalment Due 

8th Nov 
Y6 Grittleton Adventures  

Instalment Due 

w/e 29th Nov All clubs finish this week 

29th Nov 

Deadline for ordering a 

Y6 leavers hoody for 

delivery before 

Christmas 

20th Dec 

Last Day of Term – 

school finishes at 1.15 

p.m. 

 
 

We hope you have a lovely weekend and we look 

forward to seeing the children back on Monday 

morning. 

School Timings 

• Gates open at 8.30 a.m. 

• Doors close and registration at 8.45 a.m.  

• Registers close at 8.50 a.m. 

• Late mark until 9.15 a.m. 

• Unauthorised late mark after 9.15 a.m. 

• 3.15 p.m. end of day 

 

 

Parent / Carer & Teacher Consultation 

Appointments 

 

A letter with details of how to make an appointment to 

meet with your child’s teacher, either virtually or in-

person was emailed home earlier this week.  If you are 

having any problem with making an appointment, 

please contact the school office or email: 

b.humphreys@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk 

 

Ground Force Day – 19th October 

If you wake up tomorrow and feel 

like doing a bit of gardening, why 

not pop along to the school and 

help out with Ground Force Day?  

Don’t worry if you haven’t emailed – 

we will be happy to see you! 

Road Safety 

We have had a report from a member of the public 

of families dangerously crossing Fernhill Road right 

outside of school, instead of using the pelican 

crossing which is only a short walk down the road.  

Please can you ensure that you are modelling road 

safety at all times.  We want to keep everyone safe in 

our school community – thank you. 

http://www.manorjunior.com/
mailto:b.humphreys@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk

